
In celebration of Fire Prevention Week, Ventura County Fire 
will host an open house event at two of its fire stations.  

	 •	Saturday, October 8th – Camarillo  
		  Fire Station 54, 2160 Pickwick Drive

	 •	Saturday, October 15th – Simi Valley 
		  Fire Station 41, 1910 Church Street

		  Hosted from 9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m.

Join VCFD for a free pancake breakfast, take a tour of the 
station, and learn the basics about smoke alarms and  

fire safety preparedness.

Website:
www.VCFD.org @VCFD


